
PSHE Statutory Curriculum 

Year 1: 

AT1 AT2 Sp1 Sp2 Sum1 Sum2 



Families and People 
who care for me: 
how to recognise if 
family relationships are 
making them feel 
unhappy or unsafe, and 
how to seek help or 
advice from 
others if needed – H13 
about people who look 
after them, their family 
networks, who to go to if 
they are worried and 
how to attract their 
attention 

Caring Friendships:  
that healthy friendships 
are positive and 
welcoming towards 
others, and 
do not make others feel 
lonely or excluded.– R4 - 
to recognise what is fair 
and unfair, kind and 
unkind, what is right and 
wrong (Implicit in several 
bullet points in the 
guidance) 
 
Respectful 
Relationships:  
about different types of 
bullying (including 
cyberbullying), the 
impact of bullying, 
responsibilities of 
bystanders (primarily 
reporting bullying to an 
adult) and how to get 
help R13 - recognise 
different types of teasing 
and bullying, to 
understand that these 
are wrong and 
unacceptable 

Families and People 
who care for me: 
that others’ families, 
either in school or in 
the wider world, 
sometimes look 
different from their 
family, but that they 
should respect those 
differences and know 
that other children’s 
families are also 
characterised by love 
and care– R9 identify 
their special people 
(family, friends, carers), 
what makes them 
special and how special 
people should care for 
one another 
 
Being Safe: 
about the concept of 
privacy and the 
implications of 
it for both children and 
adults; including that it 
is not always right to 
keep secrets if they 
relate to being safe– 
H16 what is meant by 
‘privacy’; their right to 
keep things ‘private’; 
the importance of 
respecting others’ 
privacy 
 
Health and Prevention: 
about personal hygiene 

Caring Friendships:  
that most friendships 
have ups and downs, 
and that these can 
often be worked 
through so that the 
friendship is repaired 
or even strengthened, 
and that resorting to 
violence is never right- 
R2 - to recognise that 
their behaviour can 
affect other people 
(Implicit in several 
bullet points in the 
guidance) 
 
 
Healthy Eating:  
the characteristics of a 
poor diet and risks 
associated with 
unhealthy 
eating (including, for 
example, obesity and 
tooth decay) and other 
behaviours (e.g. the 
impact of alcohol on 
diet or health) H1 - 
what constitutes, and 
how to maintain, a 
healthy lifestyle 
including the benefits 
of physical activity, 
rest, healthy eating and 
dental health 
 
Healthy Eating:  
what constitutes a 

Respectful 
Relationships: 
that in school and in 
wider society they can 
expect to be treated with 
respect by others, and 
that in turn they should 
show due respect to 
others, including those in 
positions of authority- L3 
- that people and other 
living things have rights 
and that everyone has 
responsibilities to 
protect those rights 
(including protecting 
others’ bodies and 
feelings; being able to 
take turns, share and 
understand the need to 
return things that have 
been borrowed) 
 
Respectful 
Relationships: 
the importance of 
respecting others, even 
when they are very 
different from them (for 
example, physically, in 
character, 
personality or 
backgrounds), or make 
different choices or have 
different preferences or 
beliefs- R8 - to identify 
and respect the 
differences and 
similarities between 

Being Safe: 
how to respond safely 
and appropriately to 
adults they may 
encounter (in all 
contexts, including 
online) whom they do 
not know- H15- to 
recognise that they 
share a responsibility 
for keeping 
themselves and 
others safe, when to 
say, ‘yes’, ‘no’, ‘I’ll 
ask’ and ‘I’ll tell’ 
 
Mental Wellbeing: 
how to recognise and 
talk about their 
emotions, including 
having a varied 
vocabulary of words 
to use when talking 
about their own and 
others’ feelings- H4- 
about good and not 
so good feelings, a 
vocabulary to 
describe their feelings 
to others and to 
develop simple 
strategies for 
managing feelings 
 
 
 
 



Caring Friendships: 
that healthy friendships 
are positive and 
welcoming towards 
others, and 
do not make others feel 
lonely or excluded R6 to 
listen to other people 
and play and work 
cooperatively (including 
strategies to resolve 
simple arguments 
through negotiation) 
 
Caring Friendships: 
that most friendships 
have ups and downs, and 
that these can often be 
worked through so that 
the friendship is repaired 
or even strengthened, 
and that resorting to 
violence is never right R6 
to listen to other people 
and play and work 
cooperatively (including 
strategies to resolve 
simple arguments 
through negotiation) 

Mental Wellbeing: 
that there is a normal 
range of emotions (e.g. 
happiness, 
sadness, anger, fear, 
surprise, nervousness) 
and scale of 
emotions that all 
humans experience in 
relation to 
different experiences 
and situations – R1: to 
communicate their 
feelings to others, to 
recognise how others 
show feelings and how 
to respond 

   



Respectful Relationships 
the conventions of 
courtesy and manners* 
 
 
Online Relationships: 
the rules and principles 
for keeping safe online, 
how to recognise risks, 
harmful content and 
contact, and how to 
report them– H15 
to recognise that they 
share a responsibility for 
keeping themselves and 
others safe, when to say, 
‘yes’, ‘no’, ‘I’ll ask’ and 
‘I’ll tell’ 
 
 

   



Internet Safety and 
Harms: 
that the internet can also 
be a negative place 
where online abuse, 
trolling, bullying and 
harassment can take 
place, which can have a 
negative impact on 
mental health– R18 
how to recognise 
bullying and abuse in all 
its forms (including 
prejudice-based bullying 
both in person, online 
and through social 
media) 

 


